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The BKV campaign gained real momentum in May with 3 organised Litter 

Picks as well as many projects including maintenance of benches, the 

war memorial, bus shelters, notice boards, church yard, village signs, 

litter bins and replanting. 

We are again delighted and grateful 

with the ongoing support from our 

sponsors. We are also pleased to 

welcome a new business to the 

village, Taylor Brothers, who are 

already active in our BKV efforts. 

The school have made another 

wonderful contribution with 150 

Children’s Posters on display at the 

Village Hall. 

The Parish Council are organising a Family Fun Day and Litter Pick 

across the Parish to mark the Queen’s 90th birthday on Sunday 12th June. 

Activities also include Afternoon Tea at the Village Hall. More details on 

notice boards and website. 

Many thanks to the volunteers who have been active in planting flower 

beds, troughs and pots. 

 More information, please refer to the website : www.haughton-staffs.org.uk 

http://www.haughton-staffs.org.uk/

